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Artist's Sketchbook - Violet Blue Edition: Premium Blank
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Pages, Soft Cover) (Large 8. 5 X 11 )
Gathering of Skulls Sketchbook - Pink
The zodiac has been used for a millennia to bring humans closer to the
cosmos. With this creative masterpiece, it's your turn to travel
nearer the heavens following simple directions for painting each of
the constellations, accompanied by information about each sign of the
zodiac. A basic introduction to watercolor techniques and its tools
will get you started. Learn how to paint the beautiful night sky
throughout the seasons while learning about sun signs and their place
in astrology with Celestial Watercolor—complete with an overview of
the tools and techniques of watercolor. This guide to painting the
stars also features: How to achieve the look of the night sky unique
to each season, from the light blue summer night to the deep blue of
the winter Watercolor wash techniques: wet-into-wet and wet-on-dry
painting How to paint moons throughout the year, including the 12
moons from the Native American and spiritual traditions Adding
environmental elements, including trees, mountains, and lakes Ideas
for night sky painting gifts for baby showers, weddings, birthdays,
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and other occasions Express your passion for the night sky in paint
with Celestial Watercolor, whether you're a weekend artist or a more
experienced artist looking to expand your repertoire.

Drawing and Painting Beautiful Faces
"Break free of your comfort zone, sharpen your senses to perceive the
world around you and find happiness in play. On this painterly
journey, Tracy Verdugo leads you from self-doubt to self-appreciation
by helping you find your voice through a myriad of vibrantly-hued
making, painting and self-relfection techniques. There are not
mistakes here, only opportunities to learn and grow. Learn the
language of your own sacred marks by painting with personal symbology.
Discover the inspiration that exists all around you, in your home,
your community, the present moment. 19 step-by-step exercises use
popular mixed media materials such as pastels, acrylic paints, inks
and more! See how to use art making to plant creative seeds and
cultivate your wildest dreams"--

Pop Painting
This ambitious and vivid study in six volumes explores the journey of
a single, electrifying story, from its first incarnation in a medieval
French poem through its prolific rebirth in the nineteenth and
twentieth centuries. The Juggler of Notre Dame tells how an
entertainer abandons the world to join a monastery, but is suspected
of blasphemy after dancing his devotion before a statue of the Madonna
in the crypt; he is saved when the statue, delighted by his skill,
miraculously comes to life. Jan Ziolkowski tracks the poem from its
medieval roots to its rediscovery in late nineteenth-century Paris,
before its translation into English in Britain and the United States.
The visual influence of the tale on Gothic revivalism and vice versa
in America is carefully documented with lavish and inventive
illustrations, and Ziolkowski concludes with an examination of the
explosion of interest in The Juggler of Notre Dame in the twentieth
century and its place in mass culture today. In this volume Jan
Ziolkowski follows the juggler of Notre Dame as he cavorts through new
media, including radio, television, and film, becoming closely
associated with Christmas and embedded in children’s literature.
Presented with great clarity and simplicity, Ziolkowski's work is
accessible to the general reader, while its many new discoveries will
be valuable to academics in such fields and disciplines as medieval
studies, medievalism, philology, literary history, art history,
folklore, performance studies, and reception studies.

The Juggler of Notre Dame and the Medievalizing of Modernity
Create art that's more attractive, interesting and eye-catching! Even
if your perspective is accurate, your subject realistic and colors
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vibrant, a weak composition - predictable, repetitious or monotonous means a weak painting. The Simple Secret to Better Painting ensures
that your compositions work every time. It's an insightful artistic
philosophy that boils down the many technical principles of
composition into a single master rule that's easy to remember and
apply: Never make any two intervals the same. You can make every
painting more interesting, dynamic and technically sound by varying
intervals of distance, length and space, as well as intervals of value
and color. The rule also applies to balance, shape and the location of
your painting's focal point. Greg Albert illustrates these lessons
with eye-opening examples from both beginning and professional
artists, including Frank Webb, Tony Couch, Kevin Macpherson, Charles
Reid, Tony Van Hasselt and more. You'll discover that the ONE RULE is
the only rule of composition you need to immediately improve your work
- the moment your brush touches the canvas.

Look Closer, Draw Better
Text and watercolor illustrations describe the characteristics and
habits of squirrels throughout the year.

Performance Artists Talking in the Eighties
In rhyming text and illustrations explores some of the many things a
leaf can be, from tree topper to rain stopper. Includes facts about
leaves and a glossary.

Sketching Stuff
This drawing pad for kids is ideal for your creative little one! We
designed it with kids in mind, so it is sized at a perfect 8x10 to
make it big enough for designs, yet still easily portable. Our highquality stock paper can handle crayons, colored pencils & markers!
Easy front and back paper will leave no wasted space & tons of room
for creativities. Our beautiful front cover has a matte finish and
will easily be the coolest thing in their backpacks! Bonus: Great for
motor skills practice!

Artist Sketchbook Watercolor Cover, Tickle Me Pink
PDF - This could be the most useful watercolour reference book you
will ever find. This book has been designed for use by anyone with an
interest in watercolour, whether beginner or very experienced artist.
It contains hand-painted mixing charts created using a palette of only
fifteen carefully chosen colours. Every possible 2-colour mix is
shown, along with the most useful 3-colour mixes. The charts have been
professionally photographed and colour-matched to be as true to life
as possible. Each page is rich with notes about the various colour
mixes and their suggested uses in paintings. This is a private PDF
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Artist's Sketchbook - Rainbow Edition: Premium Blank Journal
to Inspire Creativity (100 Quality Blank Drawing Pages, Soft
Cover) (Large 8. 5 X 11 )
Capture your subjects on paper like never before. Look Closer, Draw
Better will transform the way you see the subjects of your artwork,
lighting the way with practical techniques in a range of mediums. Are
you looking to make a leap in the quality of your artwork? Are you
looking for new perspectives on the art of drawing? Or maybe you want
to bring more poetry and presence to your work. Look Closer, Draw
Better will help you reach your goals with projects that explore
graphite, charcoal, ink, and watercolor wash, emphasizing techniques
that Kateri Ewing has refined over years of practice and teaching.
Ewing teaches by training your eye to see subjects clearly in contour,
line, and shadow, while you learn to make marks with tools that are
expressive of what we really see. Her focus is on nature—birds,
flowers, and plants that can be closely observed. Discover the
techniques for capturing the delicacy of feathers, the natural
blemishes on a piece of fruit, the veins and velvety texture of a
leaf—all the tiny details that enhance the realistic quality of a
drawing. Ewing takes you carefully through every step. Let Look
Closer, Draw Better inspire and transform your artistic eye.

A Leaf Can Be-Cinnamon Cooney, your Art Sherpa, created this coloring book so
everyone can have access to her fun and easy art designs.

Drawing Pad for Kids
Exciting, unexpected, impressionistic the Slonem bunny paintings run
the gamut. This is a mega collection for the adult and child alike
that is publishing for the Easter holiday but is sure to last for many
years to come. A treasury filled with enchanting color and black-andwhite paintings by celebrated artist Hunt Slonem, Bunnies features a
foreword by bestselling author (and friend of the artist) John Berendt
and an essay by artist and gallerist, Bruce Helander. John Berendt
writes, "Every morning, upon rising - even before he's had his first
cup of coffee - Hunt Slonem performs his daily warm-ups He approaches
his work table where a stack of small rectangular panels awaits. Some
of the panels are made of wood, some of Masonite. In the course of the
next half hour he will have populated all the panels with rabbits.
These paintings are what he calls his warm-ups." Encased in cloth box,
this deluxe edition comes with a limited edition numbered print of an
original artwork by the artist, designed exclusively for this set.
Only 100 editions are available. Contents: Foreword, Warming Up by
John Berendt; Essay, Quantum Lepus by Bruce Helander, Edited by Susan
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Hall; Artworks; Author Chronology.

Artist's Sketchbook - Summer Edition: Premium Blank Journal
to Inspire Creativity (100 Quality Blank Drawing Pages, Soft
Cover) (Large 8. 5 X 11 )
Charlie O'Shields is the creator of Doodlewash®, founder of World
Watercolor Month in July, and host of the Sketching Stuff podcast.
Every single day, for over three years, he created a watercolor
illustration and wrote a short essay about whatever came to mind that
day and posted it on his blog. These are some of the collected
favorites along with some brand new musings. With over 180
illustrations, this book is part personal memoir and sometimes just a
randomly fun romp through the sillier bits of this crazy world we all
inhabit. Written to take on the impossible task of inspiring
creativity, unleashing your inner child, and instilling hope, it will,
at the very least, make you smile and touch your heart.

Art at the Speed of Life
Natural History of the Pacific Northwest Mountains is an engagingly
written, portable history and identification guide for the flora,
fauna, and geology of the region. This guide also includes information
about the landscape and weather. Packed with 800 color photographs,
this is the perfect overview of the Pacific Northwest if you are
looking for a simple way to discover the great outdoors.

Speak
ARTISTS SKETCHBOOK. Violet Blue Edition.A premium quality artistic
blank sketchbook that will definitely inspire any artist to create
great works of art! With 100 quality blank pages with a perfect large
size of 8.5" x 11", this journal is an excellent addition to any
artist's portfolio. Keep all your creative ideas, doodles, drawings,
watercolor paintings, sketches, and everything else in this fun
journal -- it also makes also a wonderful keepsake and memory keeper.
A great back to school art notebook for class - a great way for a
talented boy or girl to stand out in a crowd! Works well with colored
pencils, markers, crayons, watercolor paints, and pens. Makes an
original birthday gift, graduation gift, end of year school gift, back
to school notebook, diary, or art class journal. Collect all the
Doodle Books! Give this journal to someone you really like - or gift
yourself! Perfect large size at 8.5" by 11" 100 pages Softcover
bookbinding Flexible paperback Doodle Books by Tickle Tees designs
journals, diaries and notebooks that are bold, colorful and graphic,
all created in fun and trendy designs to inspire you to create great
things! Fill these special and unique books with your original
stories, drawings, thoughts, and sketches to share with your friends
and the world. Also great for the office, taking notes in school,
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journal writing, essays, drawing, sketching, and for just doodling
when inspiration hits you! Our notebooks and journals make perfect
gifts for adults and kids alike - great for men, women, boys and
girls. Give Doodle Books as presents for birthdays and holidays and of
course for Christmas and Hanukkah. Browse our vast library on The
Doodle Books author page to find the perfect book to inspire you. And
collect the matching Tickle Tees t-shirts, all available exclusively
on Amazon.

Freehand
Take a fresh look at an up-and-coming art medium with Anywhere,
Anytime Art: Gouache! Gouache paint has a long history, but it’s often
associated with watercolor and multimedia art. Until now, that is!
Trendy artists with large social-media followings are reinvigorating
gouache, making this the ideal time to add this medium to your
toolboxor start your art journey with it! Like the other books in the
Anywhere, Anytime Art series, Gouache explores this medium in a
portable, approachable, and contemporary way. Basic painting topics,
such as tools and materials, techniques, and color theory, are
presented in an easy-to-read, visual style. The subsequent step-bystep projects focus on various subjects that artists can find
anywhere, whether they’re home or out and about. Artists can learn to
paint their favorite things, including plants, flowers, cats,
patterns, and more. Anywhere, Anytime Art: Gouache is filled with
vibrant, colorful artwork that’s sure to inspire any artist to give
gouache a try and get out there and paint!

Collecting Cats
Big-Eye Art: Resurrected and Transformed provides a compelling
introduction to the genre, including a dazzling array of more than 150
astonishing works by twenty-two big-eye fantasy artists, both renowned
and emerging, among them Blonde Blythe, Jasmine Becket-Griffith,
Misha, Mark Gleason, and Vicki Berndt. The book shows how dolls, and
Japanese anime and manga, along with popular culture and Gothic and
fantasy elements, have altered the face of this haunting, sometimes
disturbing and challenging art form. A wide range of big-eyed works is
featured, and essays by the artists reveal how they came to develop
and create their particular visions. As big-eye and fantasy art
collide and fuse in a remarkable resurgence, this spectacular and
captivating book demonstrates why masterpieces by the leading
practitioners of the moment are once again stealing the hearts of the
masses.

Paint Mojo - a Mixed-Media Workshop
Underground Spirit: 1973 to 1982
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Poetry Nation is a compelling overview of all the movements in current
"alternative" poetries, with special attention to women, gay, Black,
Asian, and indigenous writers. Major figures are presented alongside
the most exciting younger voices. The anthology features Allen
Ginsberg's last poem, a never-collected poem by Evelyn Lau, and a
newly-discovered love poem by Ian Stephens. One hundred cutting-edge
poets including Sandra Cisneros, Bill Bissett, Clifton Joseph, Ras
Baraka, Stan Rogal, Steven Heighton, Lynn Crosbie, Robert Priest,
Nicole Blackman, David McGimpsey, Louise Bak, Golda Fried, and Hal
Sirowitz. -- distributor's website.

Big-eye Art
Anywhere, Anytime Art: Gouache
The first ten lies they tell you in high school. "Speak up for
yourself--we want to know what you have to say." From the first moment
of her freshman year at Merryweather High, Melinda knows this is a big
fat lie, part of the nonsense of high school. She is friendless,
outcast, because she busted an end-of-summer party by calling the
cops, so now nobody will talk to her, let alone listen to her. As time
passes, she becomes increasingly isolated and practically stops
talking altogether. Only her art class offers any solace, and it is
through her work on an art project that she is finally able to face
what really happened at that terrible party: she was raped by an
upperclassman, a guy who still attends Merryweather and is still a
threat to her. Her healing process has just begun when she has another
violent encounter with him. But this time Melinda fights back, refuses
to be silent, and thereby achieves a measure of vindication. In Laurie
Halse Anderson's powerful novel, an utterly believable heroine with a
bitterly ironic voice delivers a blow to the hypocritical world of
high school. She speaks for many a disenfranchised teenager while
demonstrating the importance of speaking up for oneself. Speak was a
1999 National Book Award Finalist for Young People's Literature.

Zenspirations
Examines Burchfield's art as the culmination of a vein of pantheism
that stretches from Emerson, Thoreau, and the Hudson River school to
Burchfield's last great watercolors of the 1960s. The author draws on
Burchfield's journal and letters to trace the artist's development
(American Art Series) Illustrated.

Nature Study
Blank Pages Drawing Pad, Extra large (8.5 x 11) inches, Good Quality
White paper, There are 110 pages, intended for Sketching, Drawing,
Doodling, Painting, Writing, school, class and home, Art Work. Best
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for Crayons, Colored Pencils, Watercolor Paints and Very Light Fine
Tip Markers. High quality binding, premium design, paperback,
beautiful matte finish looks. Perfect gift for kids, adults, teachers,
students, aspiring talents and anybody who is feeling creative.

Squirrels
A premium quality artistic blank sketchbook that will definitely
inspire any artist to create great works of art! With 100 quality
blank pages with a perfect large size of 8.5" x 11", this journal is
an excellent addition to any artist's portfolio. Keep all your
creative ideas, doodles, drawings, watercolor paintings, sketches, and
everything else in one place -- one that makes also a wonderful
keepsake and memory keeper. A great back to school art notebook for
class - a great way for a talented boy or girl to stand out in a
crowd! Works well with colored pencils, markers, crayons, watercolor
paints, and pens. Makes an original birthday gift, graduation gift,
end of year school gift, back to school notebook, diary, or art class
journal. Collect all the Doodle Books! Give this journal to someone
you really like - or gift yourself! Perfect large size at 8.5" by 11"
100 pages Softcover bookbinding Flexible paperback Doodle Books by
Tickle Tees designs journals, diaries and notebooks that are bold,
colorful and graphic, all created in fun and trendy designs to inspire
you to create great things! Fill these special and unique books with
your original stories, drawings, thoughts, and sketches to share with
your friends and the world. Also great for the office, taking notes in
school, journal writing, essays, drawing, sketching, and for just
doodling when inspiration hits you! Our notebooks and journals make
perfect gifts for adults and kids alike - great for men, women, boys
and girls. Give Doodle Books as presents for birthdays and holidays
and of course for Christmas and Hanukkah. Browse our vast library on
The Doodle Books author page to find the perfect book to inspire you.
And collect the matching Tickle Tees t-shirts, all available
exclusively on Amazon.

Poetry Nation
This work contains interviews with performance artists who talk about
how certain childhood experiences have influenced and resurfaced in
their work as an adult. The discussions focus on the relationship
between art and life.

Bronx Masquerade
Blank Pages Drawing Pad, Extra large (8.5 x 11) inches, Good Quality
White paper, There are 150 completely blank pages, intended for
Sketching, Drawing, Doodling, Painting, Writing, school, class and
home, Art Work. Best for Crayons, Colored Pencils, Watercolor Paints
and Very Light Fine Tip Markers. High quality binding, premium design,
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paperback, beautiful matte finish looks. Perfect gift for kids,
adults, teachers, students, aspiring talents and anybody who is
feeling creative.

Trade Names Dictionary
When Wesley Boone writes a poem for his high school English class,
some of his classmates clamor to read their poems aloud too. Soon
they're having weekly poetry sessions and, one by one, the eighteen
students are opening up and taking on the risky challenge of selfrevelation. There's Lupe Alvarin, desperate to have a baby so she will
feel loved. Raynard Patterson, hiding a secret behind his silence.
Porscha Johnson, needing an outlet for her anger after her mother
OD's. Through the poetry they share and narratives in which they
reveal their most intimate thoughts about themselves and one another,
their words and lives show what lies beneath the skin, behind the
eyes, beyond the masquerade.

Natural History of the Pacific Northwest Mountains
Presents inspiration and instructions for creating a variety of
decorative lettering patterns.

The Simple Secret to Better Painting
The Art Sherpa Coloring Book
Expressions of Place
This skull covered blank sketchbook is perfect for every fan of
horror, metal, and Halloween fun. It features 197 blank pages perfect
for drawing creatures of the night, mystical demons, or your favorite
movie monster. At 5"x7" paperback, your sketchbook is easy to carry
with you, and your contact information can be entered on the front
page so your sketchbook will never be lost. Blank Sketchbook - 200
pages - All Ages. Cover and Interior Art by Dalyn Viker, Interior
design by Kevin Moyers.

Bunnies
"Most people think of love as a feeling," says David Richo, "but love
is not so much a feeling as a way of being present." In this book,
Richo offers a fresh perspective on love and relationships—one that
focuses not on finding an ideal mate, but on becoming a more loving
and realistic person. Drawing on the Buddhist concept of mindfulness,
How to Be an Adult in Relationships explores five hallmarks of mindful
loving and how they play a key role in our relationships throughout
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life: 1. Attention to the present moment; observing, listening, and
noticing all the feelings at play in our relationships. 2. Acceptance
of ourselves and others just as we are. 3. Appreciation of all our
gifts, our limits, our longings, and our poignant human predicament.
4. Affection shown through holding and touching in respectful ways. 5.
Allowing life and love to be just as they are, with all their ecstasy
and ache, without trying to take control. When deeply understood and
applied, these five simple concepts—what Richo calls the five A's—form
the basis of mature love. They help us to move away from judgment,
fear, and blame to a position of openness, compassion, and realism
about life and relationships. By giving and receiving these five A's,
relationships become deeper and more meaningful, and they become a
ground for personal transformation.

The Inlander
A first introduction to the natural world that looks at the myriad
ways in which plants and animals have adapted to give themselves the
best chance of survival. Natural World explores and explains why
living things look and behave the way they do in a series of visually
compelling information charts.

Celestial Watercolor
A unique behind-the-scenes guide to the painting process of one of the
most popular artists working in the growing, underground art scene of
Pop Surrealism. Get ready for a behind-the-scenes look at the painting
tools, methods, and inspirations of one of the top artists working in
the growing field of Pop Surrealism. For the first time, beloved bestselling author and artist Camilla d’Errico pulls back the curtain to
give you exclusive insights on topics from the paints and brushes she
uses and her ideal studio setup, to the dreams, notions, and pop
culture icons that fuel the creation of her hauntingly beautiful Pop
Surrealist paintings. With step-by-step examples covering major
subject areas such as humans, animals, melting effects, and twisting
reality (essential for Pop Surrealism!), Pop Painting gives you the
sensation of sitting by Camilla’s side as she takes her paintings from
idea to finished work. This front row seat reveals how a leading
artist dreams, paints, and creates a successful body of work. For fans
of Camilla and the underground art scene, aspiring artists looking to
express their ideals in paint, and experienced artists wanting to
incorporate the Pop Surrealist style into their work, Pop Painting is
a one-of-a-kind, must-have guide. From the Trade Paperback edition.

The New Yorker
ARTISTS SKETCHBOOK. Summer Edition.A premium quality artistic blank
sketchbook that will definitely inspire any artist to create great
works of art! With 100 quality blank pages with a perfect large size
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of 8.5" x 11", this journal is an excellent addition to any artist's
portfolio. Keep all your creative ideas, doodles, drawings, watercolor
paintings, sketches, and everything else in this fun journal -- it
also makes also a wonderful keepsake and memory keeper. A great back
to school art notebook for class - a great way for a talented boy or
girl to stand out in a crowd! Works well with colored pencils,
markers, crayons, watercolor paints, and pens. Makes an original
birthday gift, graduation gift, end of year school gift, back to
school notebook, diary, or art class journal. Collect all the Doodle
Books! Give this journal to someone you really like - or gift
yourself! Perfect large size at 8.5" by 11" 100 pages Softcover
bookbinding Flexible paperback Doodle Books by Tickle Tees designs
journals, diaries and notebooks that are bold, colorful and graphic,
all created in fun and trendy designs to inspire you to create great
things! Fill these special and unique books with your original
stories, drawings, thoughts, and sketches to share with your friends
and the world. Also great for the office, taking notes in school,
journal writing, essays, drawing, sketching, and for just doodling
when inspiration hits you! Our notebooks and journals make perfect
gifts for adults and kids alike - great for men, women, boys and
girls. Give Doodle Books as presents for birthdays and holidays and of
course for Christmas and Hanukkah. Browse our vast library on The
Doodle Books author page to find the perfect book to inspire you. And
collect the matching Tickle Tees t-shirts, all available exclusively
on Amazon.

The Ultimate Mixing Palette: a World of Colours
The best gift for cat-lovers who have everything! Today, I'm going to
collect cats. At the moment, I have no cats. But I do have plan This
hilarious picture book is purrrfect for cat lovers everywhere!
Honestly: can anyone ever have too many cats? The answer might be yes,
if the cats are rather large, with big teeth! But mostly, the answer
is NEVER!

Modern Calligraphy and Hand Lettering
Perfect for aspiring designers, Drawing and Painting Beautiful Faces
is an inspiring, mixed-media workbook on how to draw and paint
beautiful, fashion illustration–style faces. Author Jane Davenport is
a beloved artist and international workshop instructor known by her
thousands of students and fans for her over-the-top, enthusiastic,
happy, and encouraging style. In Drawing and Painting Beautiful Faces,
Davenport guides you, step by step, through the foundations of drawing
a face, developing successful features, creating skin tones, playing
with bright colors, shading, highlighting, and much more as you learn
to create amazing mixed-media portraits. With this elegantly designed
guidebook, you will quickly master a variety of techniques in a
variety ofmediums, including: Pencil Marker Pen Watercolor Acrylic
paint Ink Pastel Ephemera Drawing and Painting Beautiful Faces will
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have you dancing your way through the exercises. In no time at all,
you will have a selection of beautifully faced portraits ready to
view, display, or even sell to a fashion designer.

How to Be an Adult in Relationships
The book demonstrates the uses of traditional and cutting edge
lettering tools, from classic calligraphy pens to bling-producing
metallic foils and glue pens. It introduces a wide array of lettering
styles with complete alphabets sample artworks that show an
application. Fully stepped-out illustrations break down each
letterform, taking the reader through each stroke and a large
collection of gallery images provides further inspiration for how to
use creative lettering in artwork. Calligraphy, the art of elegant,
beautiful lettering, has increased in popularity over the last several
years. From brides who want to address their wedding invitations to doit-yourselfers who want to prepare certificates or make a family tree,
and even for art journalers and scrapbookers who like creative text in
their works, calligraphy books and classes are hot. This new-inpaperback book will spark the interest of the calligraphy novice by
introducing a new approach to lettering, one that combines a lively
combination of traditional lettering styles, fun and scripty modern
styles, and artsy street-style lettering, along with project ideas
that incorporate creative lettering.

Blank Drawing Book for Kids
Creating stylish sketches by hand is easy and fun with this inspiring
guide. Freehand breaks down basic drawing techniques into bite-sized
chunks, and reveals their practical application in dazzling examples
by today's coolest artists. Over 200 innovative works of art
demonstrate all the fundamentals—line, tone, composition, texture, and
more—and are presented alongside friendly text explaining the simple
techniques used to achieve each stylish effect. The final section of
the book offers aspiring artists essential reference materials to hone
their drafting skills and practice what they've learned. Petite in
size but comprehensive in scope, this hip handbook will teach artists
of all skill levels how to find their personal drawing style and start
making amazing sketches.

Curiositree: Natural World
Need high-energy inspiration when your life gets crazy and your art
keeps getting pushed to the back burner? Offering terrific mixed-media
art projects, as well as tips for getting organized and inspired, Art
at the Speed of Life is a treasure chest of ideas for the artist whose
creative goals sometimes get stymied by the frantic pace of modern
life. Author and mixed-media artist Pam Carriker proves that art and
life can coexist peacefully, productively, and happily. Making things
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every day can be a joyful reality instead of just wishful thinking.
Each chapter in Art at the Speed of Life includes both essays and
project ideas from a variety of contributors, including Suzi Blu, Lisa
Bebi, Christy Hydeck, Paulette Insall, Cate Calacous Prato. The
projects are inspiring, yet easy to complete on a tight schedule, and
include techniques such as assemblage, image transfer, and collage. A
bonus seven-day journal project helps you track your work as you go.
With a unique combination of time management tips and advice,
inspiring essays, and projects designed to fit into busy schedules,
Art at the Speed of Life will help you live your dream of making art
every day.
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